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Katherine Daly Basin road planning & construction 
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Question: Referring to the Katherine/Daly basin subdivision, what is the expenditure 
on road planning construction and upgrades in that region? 

     

Answer: 
   

Answered On: 06/27/2003 
Answer: The 2002/03 capital works project “Oolloo / Flemming Roads – Drainage 

Improvements” has had expenditure of $0.353m with the balance of 
$0.147m to be spent in 2003/04 to complete this project. 

 


